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Room 103 Volunteer Opportunities

Our class welcomes and appreciates any help you can give. Please take a moment to review the volunteer opportunities on this form and go to the Room 103 website at http://battlecreek103.weebly.com/. Click on the Parent link and complete the online volunteer form. This online form will let you to choose specific volunteer activities that you prefer. Doing this electronically allows me to create a database with your information. If you have not completed the district paperwork to volunteer, please do so at your earliest convenience. In order to keep all students safe, I must adhere to the policy, which requires clearance for any onsite volunteer. For the first two weeks of school, we need time as a class to build community and independence. Therefore, volunteering will not begin until mid to late September. I will write a request for support in the newsletter and our website as new volunteer needs arise. There will be opportunities to volunteer in the classroom and complete projects at home. Please feel free to come in on a walk-in basis to work with students during independent work time.  

Ongoing Volunteer Jobs

1. Often, students are working independently throughout the classroom while I am meeting with a small group or individual. During these independent work times, students are reading, writing, playing math games, or working on projects. Volunteers are needed work with students on reading, writing, or math projects. Students relish having one on one time with an adult! 

2. We need someone to come in on Mondays to file student work and handouts in Monday Folders and put them in student cubbies.

3. We always need people to help correct and record student work. If this is a task you choose, please keep scores confidential.

4. Volunteers willing to work with a small group or individual needing to review or extend concepts are always needed. Specific guidance and materials will be provided.

5. It would be helpful for someone to schedule a time to help a small group of students pick books from our classroom library. Students will need support with picking “good fit books” that both fit their interests and that are readable. This job could be once a week or even once a month if I could get a rotating schedule going. 

6. I have put together an extensive library that is sorted by genera. It is a big job to keep the library in order and I will need support shelving books and keeping the library sorted out. Part of this job will also include putting out seasonal books and filing the old ones.

7. Volunteers are needed to plan and help set up class parties. We have a Valentines Day party in February. Additionally, table groups work to earn points for work completion and behavior. When the whole class meets a goal, we have a party. Students usually earn three parties a year. 

8. Every month or so, we switch our math games called Work Places. This is a simple but time consuming job of putting away the old materials and setting up the new games. It would be great to get some help with this job. 

